
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are trying to stay one step ahead of the game with regards to this COVID-19 pandemic. We would like you to 

please complete the survey below and return it to your teacher as soon as possible, so that we can start to prepare 

for a transition to Home Learning, if the need arises. We are in unchartered waters at the moment, so to best 

communicate with our families, we feel that knowing the best way to work with you early on, will allow us to 

continue to provide the excellent education you are used to from Clayton South Primary School. 

Thank you  

The Clayton South Primary School staff  

Please return the form below as soon as possible 

 

   

 

CHILDS NAME:    CLASS: _______________ 

 

 

1. Do you have internet access at home?          YES                       NO 

 

2. Are you able to access an email account from home?         YES    NO 

 

If yes, what is the best email to send school work to? (please write clearly) 

 

 

 

3. Do you (as a parent) have a Facebook account? With the possibility of creating a Facebook Group for each 

individual class to ask questions, share work and maintain communication. 

 

YES                                    NO                              NO, BUT WILL TO CREATE ONE 

 

 

4. Please tick which devices you have access to at home. 

 

Ipad /Tablet   Computer / PC / Laptop        Printer  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

We understand there is a lot of uncertainty at the moment, and parents & carers are making the best decision to suit 

their family. Our school is still open, and will remain open unless/until we advise otherwise.  

The Department of Education policy states that schools must be notified the morning of any child’s absences. If your 

child is absent from school YOU MUST contact us before 9.30am: 

 By phone ANYTIME 9558 0599 - call and press 1 to leave a message; 

 Online ANYTIME via the website www.claytonsouthps.vic.edu.au/page/127; or 

 By email ANYTIME to clayton.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au. 

This is all to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our students here at Clayton South Primary School. 

WE MUST have contact with you, so if you have not let us know by 9.30am it places a tremendous additional 

workload on our office staff to make contact with you. Please, use one of the contact methods above to advise us at 

ANYTIME once you know your child/ren will be absent.  

Our staff will be making up Learning at Home packs for each of our students in case the need arises for the school to 

be closed. 

If you have any queries regarding any of the above information, please do not hesitate to come and see us at the 

school office. Thanks in advance for your co-operation! 

 

No lunch orders this week or next! 

This is due to supply issues. We will have to reassess this situation and advise when lunch orders will return. 

 

No School Banking next week! 

CBA Dollarmites have advised that they will not be accepting banking next week. 
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